Response to Subcommittee A of the Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction:

To:  
Susan Petry
From:  Linda Schoen

Re:  
Forensic Science Minor

Date:
February 17, 2006

Thank you and the subcommittee for your careful consideration of the interdisciplinary minor in Forensic Science.  The development committee was very positive about your suggestion to reduce the required number of credit hours to 23 hours (rather than 25 hours).  Also, the “Administration and Advising” paragraph has been revised to give greater clarity re the advising process.  Lastly, the development committee will consider possible name changes re the two courses titled “Introduction to Forensic…”  Introduction to Forensic Science serves as an introduction to the wider field and the minor, whereas Introduction to Forensic Anthropology uses the term “Introduction” to differentiate it from more advanced courses in Forensic Anthropology offered within the Department of Anthropology.
